
TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Ryan Ovenell, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT:

DATE:

TYPE:

Attendance and Reengagement Services and Data Sharing Agreement 

November 15, 2022

Action Required

The Stanwood Camano School District is partnering with NW ESD 189 to implement an
Attendance and Reengagement Program. This program provides support from a NW
ESD staff member for one day a week to provide case management and program
build-out. Data sharing is required for this program.

Recommendation: We recommend that the board move to approve the attached
MOU and data sharing agreement with Northwest Educational Service District
189.


























